Managing Water in the West

Speaker Card for

EIS for Remanded Biological Opinions
on the Coordinated Long-Term
Operation of the Central Valley Project
and State Water Project

Please fill out the card if you would like to make a verbal comment. Please note,
verbal comments are weighted equally with written comments. Written comments
also may be submitted at scoping meetings, mailed to the Bureau of Reclamation
(mailing address on back of this card), faxed to (916) 414-2439, or emailed to
Jpinero@usbr.gov by close of business on Tuesday, May 29, 2012. Thank you.

(Please print clearly)
Name Qq:!q[ Qz QI“A C
Organization and Address ﬂq” Mung o e mwk Co :: 3

\32260 orwmg_g ane K&%’ﬁtemar\ C}I'l! Ca 5{32501

Phone 599 Sl1F79 g E-mail
pate_ 21]05]) 2

L \ !
Notes A ;\Jaa, gue naaﬁ geaa S Jov nacdéy

C‘j‘l‘o Par J{oéaj =N & & U Lo l\"c’fcgv roaMos
, | 7
n'inamn-n Qo3 L.I’ffc(aaf JC ‘Sebve.b.‘ V(Y % ya
Se Lo ?mbo en c,} 2oo9 C(_:&.'.lr’l_JC; Mo C[f_ (q
il La.c{ &c. nosa[-fo.f ey c‘!n"O 5d tra foﬂu: Oy

Please read suggested speaker guidelines on the back side of this card.

O T'would like to receive project updates. My e-mail address is:

U.S. Departrent of the Interior
Bureau of Reclamation




